
‭Hello Abbotsford Minor Hockey Association families,‬
‭As the 2023-2024 hockey season has come to an end I wish to start off by saying a huge thank‬
‭you for your continued support throughout the year.  At the start of the season rep tryouts were‬
‭a first for many families where we saw success and defeat on obtaining a team to play on this‬
‭year.‬
‭To the coaches, managers and parents, thank you for making your son and or daughters hockey‬
‭experience a success.  A special thank you to the U11 Coordinator Linda Wright for her many‬
‭hours of behind the scenes getting the rec division up and running with coach volunteers and‬
‭team selections.‬
‭A special shoutout to the U11 A1 team for winning the PCAHA playoff banner FVC Flight 1 this‬
‭year.  Congrats to Levi Hesketh, head coach of U11 A3 for winning the Rep Coach of the Year‬
‭award at this year's awards banquet. As well to Colin Kilpatrick, head coach of U11 C4 for‬
‭winning the Rec Coach of the year also at the awards banquet.‬
‭In closing I wish to thank the AMHA board of directors and executive for your continued effort‬
‭and time in making Abbotsford Minor Hockey Association a success each year. The year ahead‬
‭is already starting off on the right foot with changes in development and policies within‬
‭Abbotsford Minor Hockey as we move into the upcoming hockey season.‬
‭See you at the rink at the end of August for the 2024-2025 hockey season.‬
‭Sincerely,‬

‭Craig Carlson‬
‭U11 Director, AMHA‬
‭u11@abbotsfordminorhockey.ca‬


